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MEETING DATE: April 13, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter 
 
SUBJECT: Resignations of Sarah Holyhead, Gary Brown and Erika Seward from 

the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Accept the resignations of Sarah Holyhead and Gary Brown from the 

positions of Citizen at Large members, as well as Erika Seward from the position of Local Business 

Representative on the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission. 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND:  
Gary Brown was appointed as Citizen at Large member to the Solid and Hazardous Waste 

Commission on July 11, 2006.  On March 25, 2021, he submitted his resignation to the Clerk of the 

Board.  

 

At the March 24, 2020, Board of Supervisors meeting, Sarah Holyhead was appointed as a Citizen at 

Large member to the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission. On March 8, 2021, she submitted her 

resignation from the commission to David Garcia, Nevada County Solid Waste Program Manager. 

 

At the March 24, 2020 Board of Supervisors meeting, Erika Seward was appointed as Local Business 

Representative to the Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission. On January 29, 2021, she submitted 

her resignation from the commission to David Garcia, Nevada County Solid Waste Program Manager. 

 

Please accept Erika Seward’s, Sarah Holyhead’s, and Gary Brown’s resignations from the Solid and 

Hazardous Waste Commission effective January 29, 2021, March 8, 2021, and March 25, 2021, 

respectively.  
 
 

Item Initiated by: Becky Iverson 

Approved by: Julie Patterson Hunter  

Submittal Date: March 29, 2021  
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